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DON’T
FORGET

TO CHECK
YOUR BACKUP
LOG DAILY!!!

Transamerica Occidental Life

Insurance Company, the current

f iscal intermediary for Medicare billing in

m o s t of  Southern California, will soon be

handing over the reins to National Heritage

Insurance Company (NHIC). NHIC has

recently provided us with the information to

make this transition as smooth as possible,

although with relatively short notice. We are

currently making the necessary changes to the

Avanta software and plan on having all affected

clients updated by the transition deadline. We

will also keep you up-to-date with additional

information regarding this changeover.

Avanta will no longer stock dot-matrix printer

ribbons. This includes ribbons for the Okidata,

Texas Instruments, and OTC printers. These

ribbons can be purchased at most local

business supply stores like Off ice Depot,

Staples, etc. Our remaining supply is limited,

so if  you would like to place a final order, please

call Alyson at 818-708-9700.

The next Avanta seminars will be on December

12th, 13th, and 14th. This round of  seminars

will review billing history and events, and the

new patient payment posting program. Seats

fill up quickly, so reserve your place soon!!!

User Seminar News

If  your office is interested in receiving news

and information about upcoming Avanta events

via e-mail, please send your e-mail address to:

support@avantasoft.com. We will be sending

out information about upcoming seminars,

software changes, and general information

regarding the Avanta system.
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